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July 28, 2024 Daniel G. Cabhill
Managing Pariner

D: 919.783.2002
F: 704.342.5264
DCahill@poynerspruill.com

The Honorable Richard J. Durbin
Chairman, Committee on the Judiciary
United States Senate

Whashington, D.C. 20510

The Honorable Lindsey O. Graham

Ranking Member, Committee on the Judiciary
United States Senate

Washington, D.C. 20510

RE: Nomination of Ryan Park to United States Court of Appeals for the Fourth Circuit

Dear Chairman Durbin and Ranking Member Graham:

I write with unqualified support for North Carolina Solicitor General Ryan Park as a nominee for a seat on
the United States Court of Appeals for the Fourth Circuit. | have practiced law in Raleigh for 30 years and
have served as the managing partner of our law firm for the past 8 years. Mr. Park is well known to my
law firm and | have spent time with him myself. | am confident that he has the intellect, integrity, and work
ethic to serve on this esteemed bench. He will uphold the rule of law and honor the Constitution.

My support also comes from the perspective as a business owner. Our law firm, based in downtown
Raleigh, traces its roots to 1883. We employ over 90 lawyers and 150 total employees statewide. | have
had the privilege to serve on several nonprofit and private school boards, and most recently served as the
chair of the Greater Raleigh Chamber of Commerce. | say this to amplify that | am part of the business
community in Raleigh and understand the business community. It is with that lens that | lend my support
to Mr. Park’s nomination.

Thank you for considering my letter and my support for Mr. Park’s confirmation to the Fourth Circuit.

Very truly yours,

Daniei G. Cahill
Managing Partner
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